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Parent Consultations 

Dear Families,  

This term, parent consultations will be on Wednesday 5th February in the school hall.  

Starting at 1:00pm and finishing at 7:00pm, these consultations will give you the chance to speak to 

the teacher about how your child is learning and if there is anything that we/you can do to make your 

child’s well-being and learning even better. On January 31st, you will have your child’s mid-year 

report in order to discuss progress and attainment in more detail at parent consultations. You will 

also get a chance to look at your child’s books and their wonderful work plus talk about how your 

child is making progress socially as well as academically.  

Please note that this will be a normal school day for the children, with all children staying in 

school until 3:15pm. Collect your child as you would a normal school day.  

To book a 10 minute time slot, you must access the Arbor Parent Portal which you should have 

already signed up to. You will be able to book an appointment from 7:00pm on the 22nd January 

2025. Booking will close at 9:00pm on 4th February 2025.  

 

Many thanks and we look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 5th February. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

C.Marston 

Head of School 

 

 

  


